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DOTERRA ESSENTIALS NIGHT 

 

Unfortunately due to low attendance numbers, the 

DoTERRA evening that was scheduled for this week will 

need to be postponed to a later date. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday the 26th of July, we embarked on an excursion to Perth Zoo. 

We are thrilled to announce the outing was a great success and lots of fun was had by children and staff 

alike! We caught the bus together, saw lots of beautiful animals, learned some interesting facts and 

enjoyed a lovely picnic together! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      

 

   

 

 

 

 

FUN-KEY YOGA 

Each Tuesday morning our Balloon and 

Sunshine room children enjoy a yoga 

session with Marcello from Fun-key 

yoga. 

These sessions encourage calmness, 

mindfulness, strength and flexibility. 

JUNIOR GOALS SOCCER 

Each Thursday morning our Sunshine and Rainbow room 

children take part in a soccer clinic run by Junior Goals. 

These clinics encourage physical development, 

fundamental movement skills, persistence and teamwork. 

ART CLASSES 

Each Friday morning our Sunshine and 

Rainbow room children will be participating 

in art classes run by Sheila Humphries. 

Sheila is a member of the Yuat tribe and an 

extremely talented artist.  

We can’t wait for her to share her stories 

and talent with us!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

This year’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held in October (date TBC).  

 

We welcome all Association members to attend the meeting and to nominate for election 

to the Board of management. Contribution and expertise from parents is crucial for running 

Subicare on behalf of our children, families, staff and community.   

If you would like more information about our board or nominating for a seat on the 

board, please speak to Lindsay. 

Drinks and snacks will be provided and child minding will be available for Subicare children.  

Your attendance and input at the AGM is important.  

The Board sets the strategic and operational direction of Subicare.  

To help us with planning, please register your name on the list of attendees and indicate if 

you are interested in nominating for the Subicare Board on the sign behind the front door.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 For our Father’s Day afternoon tea, Dad’s! 

Friday the 30th of August from 2.30pm - 3.30pm 

RSVP by Monday 26th of August 

director@subicare.com.au  
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


